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Hello Everyone. | hope you're online
enjoying the auction. There are just a
few hours left!

Click to Enter the Auction

In This Issue:

Board Meeting Invitation

Enrollment Drawing and a Quick Survey
8th Grade Presentations and Graduation
Summer Camp status

The Board of Trustees invites you to attend an open board meeting on Thursday,
May 14 at 8pm. We are hopeful this time will accommodate early bedtimes but if
not, we will record the session for future viewing.

The Board will provide an update on the school's financial status and also
discuss future fundraising ideas and opportunities.

Zoom invites will be sent on May 14. Please join us!

Enroliment

In an effort to understand our enrolliment potential for the next school year, we
encourage everyone that is able to complete their enrollment. As an incentive,
we will hold a drawing during the May 14 board meeting. Everyone that has
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enrolled will be entered to win a $200 gift card to Hearth, generously donated by

Board President Kim Thomais.

We're trying a new survey

Knowing our enrollment numbers for next year is imperative for
faculty planning and for ordering supplies. Will you take a few
moments to confidentially let us know your plans? It will take about
30 seconds.

| have 30 seconds!

8th Graders!

8th grade presentations are scheduled for Friday, May 15 at
7pm. Zoom invites will be sent out on the day by email to increase

security.

8th grade graduation will be held via Zoom on Tuesday, May
19th at 7pm. Invites will be sent out on the day by email to increase

security.

Summer Camp Update



With the current guidelines set forth by the Governor's office, we have
determined it is not feasible to open summer camp as expected. Licensing has
told us they are working with the state to try to find a solution. If the rules are
amended to allow for a meaningful summer camp, we will reassess our decision
at that time. With what we currently know, summer camp will not begin before
June 22 at the earliest.

Please continue to check in with us as we make adjustments to the schedule.
Should summer camp be postponed until later in the summer, we will forward
credits to future weeks or issue refunds. Should summer camp be canceled
completely, we will issue full refunds for registrations.

Link to Summer Camp

Anchorage Waldorf School

3250 Baxter Road, Anchorage You received this email because you signhed
Alaska 99504 United States up on our website or made a purchase from
us.
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